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MBPros Exhibiting at Psych Congress
  I will be out of the office this Wednesday-Friday (10/30-11/1/2024) as we will be exhibiting
at Psych Congress in Boston.  For our clients who will be attending be sure to stop by Booth
1141 to say hello.

We do not anticipate any delays with claim submissions during this time.

There will be a delay with responses to tickets and also with insurance verifications
during this time.  Any requests for verifications from Tuesday, 10/29/2024 through
Thursday, 10/31/2024 will be done by Monday, 11/4/2024.  Any requests received on
Friday, 11/1/24 will be done by 11/5/2024---assuming we are able to reach a live rep
at the payer.

Thanks,
Steve
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